
 
 Flight News: February 2012 

Winter is one of our busiest seasons on the Space Coast. We have already had many 
great events this year including our return for another “Roar before the 24” and "Rolex 
24 "at the Daytona Speedway, a wonderful drive down to the Pelican Yacht Club in Ft. 
Pierce, where new commodore, Peter Tyson and his lovely wife Jeanne welcomed us to 
a phenomenal brunch at his spectacular club, a drive up to the ATC car show in 
Daytona, the 48 hours of Sebring and Zone 12 autocross challenge where SPC 
captured more hardware than at any prior challenge with 5 trophies awarded to Craig 
and Lynda Barrie, Curt and Victoria Dieterle and Steve Hoffman, our monthly 
kaffeeklatschen at our usual Panera locations where roughly 40 members attended and 
they delivered hundreds of items for the Women’s Center of Brevard, special thanks to 
Lois Roberts for coordinating the event and making the delivery in our name.  

Looking forward, we have a DE planned for the weekend of 2/18-19 at Roebling Rd with 
Citrus Region, the 991 Launch Party at Porsche of Melbourne on Friday 2/24, RSVP to 
porschofmelbourne@yahoo.com, a drive to the Targa 66 on 2/25, a drive to the FLC 
autocross also on 2/25 and a drive to the Vero Beach Grand Prix Autocross on 2/26, 
checkout the flyer, just to mention the events through February.  March 1st is the 
planned rollout for registration to the Zonefest planned for 4/20-22 at the beautiful Costa 
D'Este hotel in Vero Beach. Lou Linden and his team are working hard on our Zonefest 
planning and it will include a welcome party Friday evening, a concours Saturday 
morning, an autocross Saturday afternoon, a poker run shopping spree through Vero on 
Saturday afternoon, the victory banquet Saturday evening and a Rally Sunday morning 
ending at Kennedy Space Center with lunch and a planned drive through the center. 
This will be a premier event for our club and one you do not want to miss. Get 
registered early to assure you get a spot as space may be limited. Check out the flyer.  
March 3rd is the annual Tech Session at Porsche of Melbourne.  

 


